
Letter From the President 
June is Adopt a Shelter Cat Month!  June 4-10 was recog-
nized as Pet Appreciation Week.   

I am sure you all have seen in the news and social media 
about the current ":Kitten Season" that is overwhelming 
shelters and rescues.  We cannot stress enough the need to 
spay and neuter your pets, strays and ferals in your neigh-
borhood.  There are not enough homes for all the cats and 
kittens and each year the overpopulation gets worse and 
the rescuers are exhausted and frustrated with the 24/7 
work and expense to spay and neuter cats as well as care 
for them.  We remind everyone that a kitten can breed at 4 
months old and have kittens at 6 months old.  They can 
have 3 litters a year averaging 4-6 kittens each 
time.  There aren't an abundance of low cost clinics and 
many people do not have the extra money to invest in cats 
that are "not theirs".   

Too many cats and kittens are being abandoned, dumped 
and neglected.  There are not enough rescuers or shelters 
to help all the daily urgent appeals to take them.  Many people are  

financially challenged with the cost of caring for their own pets.  Please urge all you know who 
can help to save kitties who are trying to survive due to no fault of their own.  These kitties 

are too often past pets of irresponsible people who contribute to the problem by not altering 
them.  Rescue and concerned people are faced with the consequences of others and  the stray 
cats and kittens are the victims. Yes, the topic gets old.  The appeals continue from rescues to 
the community to help.  

Thank you to all who support our mission to save cats and kittens.  We couldn't do it without 
you.  We do what we can with the resources we have and we have made a difference to each 
and every kitty we have saved and rehomed.  

Sandy Coffman, President and Co-Founder 

“Just wanted to send a note 

and picture of these two ador-

able babies we adopted last 

year, just before Hallow-

een.  They now go by Julie & 

Ivy and totally run our 

house.  They are great cats 

and we’re so glad to have 

them in our family. Thanks for 

all you do!” 

KCC Adoptions are held every Satur-

day at Tiffany Springs Petsmart. Hope 

to see you there! 
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Ki t ty  Cat   

Connec t i on ,  

Inc .  i s  a  non -

prof i t ,  humane 

organ i zat i on  

ded i cated to:  
• Reducing suffering 

and overpopulation 

among feral and 

abandoned cats 

• Fostering 

and finding caring 

homes for all res-

cued cats 

• Promoting spay/

neuter and adoption 

as a way to address 

the problem of 

homeless cats in our 

community 
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All of our cats 

and kittens are 

lovingly cared for 

in volunteer 

foster homes.  

Frankie (male, brown tabby) 

Ringo (male, black) 

Wellington (male, gray & white) 

Hello! I am a handsome gray and white boy 

who is looking for a family of my own. I love 

people and attention and will gladly accept a 

lap to sit in and lots of petting and snuggles. I 

will sometimes even flop on my side and roll 

over for a belly rub! I haven’t been around cats 

yet so it is uncertain what I think of them. I 

haven’t been around dogs, either. I’d be happy 

as the only pet in my home. If you’re looking 

for a sweet, loving companion to keep you 

company, look no further! For more infor-

mation contact Kim at 816-719-6688.  

with other cats! Rin-

go does have a 

chronic cough which 

may deter some 

people, but we hope 

that he will win the 

heart of some lucky 

person very soon 

Ringo is a big 

sweetheart who 

would love to find 

his furever home. 

He is a very large 

boy who loves all 

people and gets 

along very well 

who would love to 

give him a great 

home. 

 

For more information 

contact Sandy at 

816-510-4400.  

mation contact 

Sandy at 816-510-

4400.  

.  

My owner had to 

move and couldn't 

take me. I'm a shy 

boy(not a lap cat). I 

have been sons oth-

er cats. I'm a gentle 

boy who needs a 

quiet loving home. 

 

For more infor-

K i t t y  C a t  C o n n e c t i o n  N e w s l e t t e r  



 

The Big Move: 

Helping Your Cat Adjust 
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Moving is stressful for most every 

one, including our feline friends. 

There are several steps that you can 

take to help the transition to a new 

home goes as smoothly as possi-

ble—and a lot of these tips also ap-

ply when bringing a new cat to your 

current home! 

Set up a room in your home with 

as many familiar items as you can. 

The room should be secure and qui-

et, and provide them a safe space 

from all of the activities that go 

along with moving. Allow your cat to 

become comfortable with the one 

room before introducing them to the 

rest of the home. 

Set up hiding spots, preferably in 

common areas. This will allow your 

cat to decompress, but also be near 

you. 

Prepare to transport your cat. 

does not get along with 

other cats or dogs. 

Please contact us if you 

are interested in 

adopting this sweet 

girl. 

For more information 

contact Sandy at 816-

510-4400.  

Grizabella is a gor-

geous 1 year old girl 

who is ready to find 

her furever family. She 

was abandoned in the 

country but was luckily 

found and then taken 

in by a KCC volunteer. 

She is a very friendly 

girl who loves atten-

tion. She needs to be 

the only pet since she 

Grizabella (female, tuxedo) 

Cats should be transported in a car-

rier to keep them safe and con-

tained. If your cat is particularly 

stressed out by being in a car, you 

may consider reaching out to your 

vet for a sedative. 

Get ready for day one! Your cat 

may not act like themselves at first, 

despite your best efforts to make 

the transition easy on them. An ad-

justment period should be expected. 

Which leads us to our last point... 

Give them space. Do not force 

your cat out of their hiding spaces, 

but instead give them time and 

space to explore on their own. Al-

ways monitor their food and litter 

box to make sure they are getting 

what they need.  

Source: https://cattitudedaily.com/

the-best-tips-to-help-your-cat-settle

-in-after-moving-house/ 

https://cattitudedaily.com/the-best-tips-to-help-your-cat-settle-in-after-moving-house/
https://cattitudedaily.com/the-best-tips-to-help-your-cat-settle-in-after-moving-house/
https://cattitudedaily.com/the-best-tips-to-help-your-cat-settle-in-after-moving-house/


To see more of our cats go to 

 http://www.kittycatconnection.org/

adopt.html 

Like us on Facebook! 

https://www.facebook.com/

KittyCatConnection/?fref=ts 

One-time Donation through PayPal: 

www.kittycatconnection.org/

Kitty Cat Connection spends most of its 
funding on vet bills, paying for spaying and 
neutering, shots and getting sick kitties 
well. Another large portion is spent on food 
and litter for our foster homes. Since we 
are a small group, we don't have large cor-
porate sponsors supporting us. We are a 
non profit rescue, which means 100% of all 
donations go towards the care of our foster 
cats. It is because of donations from the 
public that we can continue to save cats 
lives. We would like to thank all of our fol-
lowers for your continuous support. 

Kitty Cat Connection 

Saving Lives - One Cat at A Time 
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